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On Monday, Year 3 travelled back in time to find themselves in the Stone Age, 

Bronze age and Iron Age. They had to learn new skills in order to survive, such as 

shelter building, hunting, trading and the skills of a warrior. They had a great time, but 

were glad to return to the luxuries of the 21st century! 

It was the turn of year 3 and 4 to compete in the 

Norfolk School Games Indoor Athletics  

Competition at Lynn Grove—a first for a very 

excited year 3, well done to our year 4’s for  

looking after and supporting them.  There were 

lots of brilliant track and field performances 

making for a good team of the future.  As always, 

the children did us proud with their outstanding 

behaviour and sportsmanship. 

A mixed team of years 4,5, & 6 competed at the FDC 

Bowthorpe.  There was some amazing football, with 

the girls playing the first half and boys playing the  

second.  We just missed out by 1 point on going 

through to the next round.  The school is very proud of  

children for their encouragement and support of each 

other and also for behaviour.  Boy of the match goes 

to Enrico and girl of the match to Bonnie. 

Thank you to Mr Daniels for driving the mini bus and 

Mrs Sheppard for supporting the children. 




